MELBOURNE

MELBOURNE VICTORY

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM

Melbourne Victory School Holiday Program will be delivered in June and July 2020.

This program is open to secondary school students, who will participate in football,
education and employment sessions across the five-day program.

Melbourne Victory staff will deliver the program where participants
will learn and develop new skills through a broad range of activities.

Entry into the program is free, with registration essential as spots are limited.

Students require both school approval and parent consent to register. Participants are expected to attend all five-days of the program.

Melbourne Victory puts the health and safety of all staff and participants first and will follow all Government guidelines during delivery
of the Holiday Program. All of our programs follow and adhere to all COVID-19 hygiene and distancing guidelines as set out by DHHS,
SRV and outlined in Football Victoria’s Return to Training Conditions (www.footballvictoria.com.au/return-conditions).
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